
From: Sergio Martignago
To: BOS Public Comment; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Richard Anderson; Env.Health; Health

Officer; Kim Blix; Jill Blake; Chad Ellis; Paul Rohde; Timothy Ewing; Antonio Virga; Kelsey Hess - NCPD; Chris
Lewis; Blake Butts; Luke Holdcroft; Sean Mason; CEO; Catrina Olson; Sheriff

Subject: VOTE NO! on MOU Nevada County Cares Act
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 9:44:40 PM
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Dear sir: I plead with you not to accept this horrendous bribe that will be used
against the members of my beloved community.
 It is outrageous that our elected officials are being manipulated into taking away the freedoms of those
who elected them!
Lena Martignago


